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From: "Brussel, John" <John.Brussel@arcadis-us.com>
To: Allan Geisendorfer <angeisen@gw.dec.state.ny.us>
Date: 10/26/2007 1:16:59 PM
Subject: FW: Cohoes Fire Training Area

Allan - Here is a copy of the final 401 WQC that Chris Hogan sent yesterday.  Chris included you on the 
hard-copy distribution (per the cover letter in the PDF file)...

-----Original Message-----
From: Chris Hogan [mailto:cmhogan@gw.dec.state.ny.us]
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2007 2:46 PM
To: Brussel, John; Ken Kemp; Ray Wingert; Allan Geisendorfer; William Little; Bill Clarke
Subject: Cohoes Fire Training Area

Attached is the signed copy of the approval for the remedial work the fire training area above School 
Street.  I will send hard copy original to James Morgan.

Please contact me if you have questions.

Christopher M. Hogan
Project Manager
NYS Department of Environmental Conservation Division of Environmental Permits
625 Broadway, 4th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
(518) 402-9151

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its 
affiliates. All rights, including without limitation copyright, are reserved. The proprietary information 
contained in this e-mail message, and any files transmitted with it, is intended for the use of the 
recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that you have received this e-mail in error and that any review, distribution or copying of this e-mail or any 
files transmitted with it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 
sender immediately and delete the original message and any files transmitted. The unauthorized use of 
this e-mail or any files transmitted with it is prohibited and disclaimed by ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its 
affiliates.
















